
Request for Proposal 

Candler County, Georgia 

 

Candler County, a political subdivision of the State of Georgia, acting by and through its duly authorized 

Board of Commissioners, (hereinafter referred to as “the County”) is soliciting bids for three (3) motor 

graders and one (1) motor grader with a sloper attachment. 

 

Proposals must be in writing and delivered to the offices of the County on or before 2:00 PM, July 8th, 2020. 

An Invitation to Bid is posted on the County’s website at www.Metter-CandlerCounty.com or is available 

at the County offices. 

 

The respondent’s proposal must be submitted in a sealed envelope marked, “Candler County Motor Grader 

RFP”.  Proposals must include all information requested in the Invitation to Bid in order to be considered.  

No bid will be withdrawn for a period of sixty (60) days from the opening of the bids.  Bidders are 

responsible for the delivery of their bids in a timely manner.  Reliance on U.S. Mail or other carriers is at 

the bidder’s risk.  Bids received after the deadline will not be considered. 

 

Any questions regarding the Invitation to bid shall be submitted via email to the County Administrator at 

baasheim@candlerco-ga.gov. 

 

The County reserves the right to reject any and/or all bids, accept bids in whole or in part, to waive 

technicalities and to make awards in the best interest of the County and in compliance with state law. 

 

Bids shall be submitted to: 

 

Bryan Aasheim 

County Administrator 

1075 E Hiawatha St, Suite A 

Metter GA 30439 

 

 

http://www.metter-candlercounty.com/
mailto:baasheim@candlerco-ga.gov

